RECEIVED
Date: March 8, 2020 MAY 12 2020

IDWR WESTERN
From: Brett Hanson — Porter Creek Water Master

Subject: 2019 Porter Creek Summary
SUMMARY

Only had one call in 2019:

May 12-13, 2019

Roger Miller came by and indicated he didn’t have any Porter Creek water; his sprinklers weren’t
working. He was concerned that there wasn’t enough water in the system to support him. | went down
and checked on the head gate and the bubbler screen, everything was open and working fine. | went
down and checked the Faull Ranch system, they had plenty of water and everything was running fine. |
went and met with Jason Kashiwada (Faull Ranch Watermaster). He confirmed everything that | had
checked and it was all working fine. We then went up to the diversion point where Roger Miller gets his
water from the pipe that supplies water to Faull Ranch. There was good water pressure at the diversion
point. We talked to Roger and told him that it appeared to us that there was plenty of water pressure at
the diversion point and that the issue with his sprinklers not working must be in his system.




